
August 9,2006 

Ms. Beth Salec 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Schumart Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Ms. Salec: 

I received your DOCKET NO. 060465-TC, ORDER NO. PSC-06-0614-PAA- 
TC, ISSUED: JULY 20,2006, regarding unpaid Regulatory Assessment Fees. 

E.Z. Phone, Inc. was closed last year. I notified of such act to the State of Florida, 
Division of Corporations. On my last year's declaration of Income Tax, I 
declared the closing of the company and its bank account. 

I am presently retired. 

The closing of this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

K#&- 'asca 




